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Denver Regional Managing Partner Discusses Proposed
Amendments to Colorado’s AI Act

News

8.22.25


In an article published by Privacy Daily, Michael Greco was quoted from his firm insight on the

proposals to amend the Colorado AI Act.

To read article visit Privacy Daily (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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